Dear Ms Walsh,

Thank you for your reminder about this proposal .
We consider the site is grossly overdeveloped to the detriment of the canal and its environment and that it is
contrary to the objectives of the Regents Canal Appraisal and Management Plan .
Our committee associates with the criticisms of the Canal and River Trust particularly as regards
the bulk of the Block B .
We are concerned that it will have a damaging impact on the Canal both residential boats and
natural by the removal of light and sky view
On our design opinion; we find the disorganized ,miscellaneous group of buildings incoherent
as a town scape . The landscaping leads to a complex inconvenient public area ,especially for disabled and
Wheelchair users .
We invite the Council to Refuse this Application
Regards
Anthony Richardson
Sec, Regents Canal Conservation Area Advisory Committee
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